
This webinar took place on March 5 2025 and is now available on-demand.

In this webinar, Browne Jacobson’s leading procurement lawyer Peter Ware:

Provided an overview of the changes to the procurement process which will affect suppliers to the public sector

Shared his insights and experiences to help you navigate the changes and ensure that your tendering teams are ready for the new

ways of bidding

Provided tips on steps you can be taking now to ensure you are ready to implement changes
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